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Dear David,

Do you have homeschooled children who are interested in
taking daytime fencing classes? Fencing is a complex art. It
requires stamina, core strength, fine motor skills, rapid
reflexes, and keen mental abilities to study and outwit
opponents. In fact, fencing is often referred to as "physical
chess." Students will find that fencing is something they can
do for life, offering health benefits and challenges long after
most sports have become difficult to continue.

The CT High School Fencing Championships, held annually in
February or March by the High School Fencing Association of
CT, clearly states in the rules adopted by the HSFA, that CT
homeschooled children are eligible to participate in the
tournament. The high schools in the eastern part of CT have
very few fencing programs. The homeschool community, a
large contributor of fencing students in other states, has been
largely absent in fencing in our region.

If you have an interest in fencing, a class has been proposed
on Monday and Wednesday mornings from 9:00-10:30 if 4 or
more students enroll.  Please contact Drew Page, the owner
and instructor of the Sword in the Scroll Fencing Academy at
860-268-6774.

Thanks and God bless you!
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